
The Kenton County Board of Education  
 

would like to recognize  
 

Deborah Brock 
 

for winning the 
 

Presidential Award for Excellence  
In 

 Mathematics and Science Teaching 
 
 

This award is the highest honor bestowed by the United States 
government for K-12 mathematics and science teaching.   
 

Deborah is one of four Kentucky teachers among 213 recipients across 
the country to win the 2019 award. 
 

Along with a monetary award from the National Science Foundation, 
she is invited to Washington to attend a series of recognition events 
and professional development opportunities. 
 

Deborah was a science teacher at Simon Kenton High School when 
she was nominated for this award.  She is now an Academic Program 
Consultant for the District. 
 
 


